
Churchland Baptist Phone Tree – May 27, 2020

We will be having service again this week on Sunday May 31, 2020 at the 
normal time.  We will also have Sunday School offered from 10:00 to 10:30.  
Adults and youth will all meet in the sanctuary for a joint lesson.  Children 
will meet in the fellowship hall.  We will still be practicing social distancing in 
the Sunday School and regular service.  If anyone feels uncomfortable with 
either, it is your choice to attend.  Since we are having Sunday School, the 
choir will meet at 9:15am in the choir room to practice.  We will also have 
another nominating committee meeting in the conference room after the 
11:00 service.  Thank you and God bless. 


